
CEC Facility Emergency Planning Update
Meetings have been scheduled and/or held with the following parishes.
● Grace Church
● St. John Lutheran Church
● United Methodist Church
● Zion Lutheran Church

Discussions have included the following topics.
● Bus and parent drop-off traffic patterns
● Staff parking
● Classroom space and capacity
● Indoor and outdoor programming
● Timelines for transitioning 
● Costs of hosting programs, including lease agreement, utilities, custodial, garbage, etc.

Each parish is planning to bring the information to their leadership teams for further discussion.

BoardBook Transition
Since July 2010, we have been using the "basic" option of BoardBook. Only the BoardBook 
"premier" program will be offered beginning July 1, 2024. Due to the significant increase in the 
costs for the program, we will be discontinuing our subscription.
● We will be transitioning to a Google doc system beginning with our July 22, 2024 meeting.
● Board agendas and minutes prior to July 1, 2024 will be accessible by emailing or calling the 

District Office. This will be noted on our webpage. 
● All of the videos from meetings dated from 05-18-2020 are and will continue to be available 

on our School Board YouTube channel, which will remain linked to our webpage. 
● As we make this transition, we will communicate the information to our community 

members, parents, and staff via email, Tiger Pride articles in The Stewartville Star, and social 
media.

School Board Elections
Community members residing in the Stewartville Public School District will vote for three school 
board member seats during the General Election on November 5, 2024. 
● Each member is elected to serve a  four-year term.  
● At the end of a four-year term, members may run for re-election to successive terms.
● The terms begin on January 6, 2025.

Candidate Filing Period is July 30 - August 13, 2024
● Interested candidates must file an Affidavit of Candidacy at the Stewartville Public Schools 

District Office, located at 301 2nd Street SW, Stewartville, MN, 55976. The filing fee is $2.00.
● A meeting for prospective School Board candidates will be held on Monday, August 5 at 6:00 

p.m. in the Superintendent’s Office at Central Education Center. 
● To learn more about the process of filing for the School Board election on November 5, 2024 

in Minnesota, click here to be directed to the MN Secretary of State Candidate Filing 
webpage. 

https://www.youtube.com/@stewartvilleschoolboard6544/streams
https://www.sos.state.mn.us/media/1027/affidavit-of-candidacy.pdf
https://www.sos.state.mn.us/election-administration-campaigns/become-a-candidate/

